
Above is the recently completed clubhouse of the Tishomingo (Okla.) CC. This building is of 
native stone, the labor being done by local men under supervision of the W P A . The building 
consists of a main room 24' x 30', two locker rooms and kitchenette. A stone fireplace is located 
in the main room. 

Th i s clubhouse was made possible by donations of the club members and their friends, 
and with the assistance of the Oklahoma unit of W P A . It is located on land owned by the 
State G a m e and Fish Commiss ion. 

on the subject of meat cutting and will 
consist of a demonstration of the different 
cuts of meat and their proper use, together 
with authoritative pointers on the proper 
handling of meat. The expert for this con-
ference will be Wm. Bauer, Wm. Bauer 
Company, Cleveland, Ohio. 
Big Party 
on Wednesday 

Traditionally, the conventions of the 
Club Managers Association include one 
elaborate and long-remembered get-to-
gether. This year's affair is a "Monte 
Carlo" party scheduled for Wednesday 
evening at the Club Greyhound, Louis-
ville's famous supper club. A business 
meeting is planned for Thursday after-
noon, at which time all business of the 
convention will be wound up, including re-
ports of the convention committees, in-
stallation of new officers and consideration 
of invitations for the 1938 convention. The 
eleventh annual banquet and reception 
will be held in the Crystal ballroom of 
the Brown hotel that evening. 

Registration fee for the convention, $15 
for men and $10 for women, includes all 
items set forth in the program other than 
hotel bill and incidentals. Registration is 
not limited to members of the Club Man-
agers association. Club executives and all 
other persons interested in the manage-
ment of clubs are invited to attend and 
will be welcomed at all sessions of the 
convention except the strictly business 
ones. 

For additional information and for 

reservations write J. Fred Smith, 40 S. 
3rd St., Columbus, Ohio. 

True, too True—Curious, isn't it, that 
when new green-committees are appointed 
they immediately look around to see 
where they can start excavating fresh 
bunkers. A mania seizes most new com-
mitteemen to alter the course somewhere, 
in order to justify themselves. On the 
majority of golf courses I visit the ques-
tion which the green-committee would do 
well to consider is, "What bunkers can we 
fill in?"—Golf Monthly. 

Aussie Amateurs Are Hot—Gene Sara-
zen, after playing with numerous Aus-
tralian amateurs on his latest trip to the 
Antipodes, believes Australia could pre-
sent an amateur team that would give 
the American Walker Cup team stiff er 
competition than the British Walker Cup 
teams have furnished. 

GREENKEEPERS ' C O N V E N T I O N 

A s G O L F D O M comes from the presses, 
the 1937 annual convention of the Na-
tional Association of Greenkeepers of 
America is assembling in Washing-
ton, D. C. 

March G O L F D O M will carry the full 
story of the convention, plus some of the 
outstanding papers read during the 
N A G A ' S educational conferences. 


